IN MEMORY OF

May 12, 1938 - February 23, 2009

We would like to say thank you to the following
people who helped us in our time of grief:

e all the doctors, nurses and staff of HH Williams
Memorial Hospital and Extended Care Unit who
attended to Joe's health and needs

e Father Dan Flumerfelt, Pastor at Assumption Church,
Mr. Al Schofield and Buffalo Airways

e all the people of Fort Smith, NT who helped in the
funeral preparation and internment

e all brothers and sisters, relatives and friends whose
kindness and understanding during our time of grief
gave us hope and strength

¢ and anyone who we may have forgotten to mention




